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  Dear Legislators, 

  HB 3075 is a terrible idea! It is simply absurd and ridiculous, and is apparently 

intended and written to simply infringe horribly upon the rights of all Oregonians 

under the 2nd. Amendment of the Constitution of the United States, which, as the law 

of the land, takes precedence over state law. 

  It forces citizens to get permission to exercise a God-given and constitutionally 

protected right. No other right enumerated in The Bill of Rights requires that citizens 

first get a permit before they can exercise a right! NOT ONE! 

  Now I am absolutely convinced that every one of you legislators can read. No 

question about that. I am also of the opinion that most, or, (as it should be,) all of you 

have read the U.S. Constitution. In case someone has forgotten, the 2nd. 

Amendment reads: "A well-regulated militia being necessary to the security of a free 

state, the right of the people to keep and bear arms, shall not be infringed." 

INFRINGED essentially means "interfered with!" 

  Well, if HB 3075 is not a bald-faced infringement, I'll eat an alligator and start now! 

  This has no business whatsoever in the State of Oregon. Please stop consideration 

of HB 3075 at once! 

   


